
 

 

BHS Wifi Hotspot Available 

Updated August 2020 

 

WHAT 

Starting August 17th, 2020, Bloomfield Schools is providing a free, safe internet connection 

using a wifi hotspot for students to use if they choose. 

 

WHERE 

Located at the main guest parking lot of BHS, see map below.  Wifi is available in the yellow 

highlighted area. 

 

 

 

WHEN 

The free Wifi hotspot will be available from 7am - 7pm during the week (Monday - Friday). 

No weekends included.  Service will be available through May 28th, 2021. 

 

HOW 

On your device, look for the name ​BobcatWifi​ and connect!  The password is ​gobobcats​. 
 

REMINDER 

Remember to use proper social distancing techniques by staying inside your vehicle and/or 

utilizing the recommended distance between you and another person (minimum 6ft apart). 

 

THANK YOU! 


